
Randall and Linda Jordan   
Missionaries in Italy 

Via Stefano Ferro #7 
91026 Mazara del Vallo (TP) Italy 

 

Randall:   011 39 348 380 7323 
U.S. Magic Jack # 864 387-7064 

Randall: June 18   &   Linda: May 28  
Anniversary July 16 

 

E-mail address: randallj@tiscalinet.it 
Serving with World-Wide New Testament Baptist Missions 

March	–	April	2016	
	

	
	
	
	

Dear Friends in Christ, 
We greet you from Sicily in Jesus precious name.  March and April have been 2 months 
full of happenings in which we would like to bring you up to date!! 
 
On Feb 29th, Linda boarded a flight to the States to be with our daughter, Joni, who needed 
to undergo surgery.   
 
March 4th, Joni had her surgery to repair the damaged rotary coupling in her right 
shoulder.   Thank the Lord the surgery went well, and her recovering is going well.  She is 
now undergoing therapy to strengthen that shoulder, which is quite painful. I’m sure she 
would appreciate your prayers. 
 
Linda’s sister, Patricia, had been in bad health for a number of years and was failing fast 
and not expected to live much longer.  The Lord took her home to be with Him on Sunday, 
March 20th and was buried March 26th. It was really a blessing that Linda could be there 
during that time to help her daughter, Jamie, with all the funeral arrangements.  Please 
pray for Jamie as she was the only child and gave up her job to take care of her mother for 
the past 5 years.  She is starting a new life now, and I am sure it will be a great undertaking 
for her. We are so thankful that the Lord had Linda there during this time to be a help and 
encouragement to the family.  

                                           

   

		
	

Linda was also present to 
see our second great 
grandchild born on 
March 29 at 9:53 pm. 
Harper Elizabeth came 
into this world at 8 
pounds 11 ounces!  



On March 31st Linda boarded her flight in Greenville to return to Sicily and arrived April 
1st.  it was a real blessing to see her face after a month being housekeeper, cook and all the 
rest that a wife does, as well as be pastor to some of the greatest Italians in the world!  
Praise the Lord to have her back home. 
 

UPDATE ON THE RICE FAMILY!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRAISE THE LORD - THEIR VISAS HAVE BEEN APPROVED 
AND THEY WILL BE ARRIVING MAY 14TH. 

 
Bro. Shane Rice along with his dear wife, Kathy, and six children will be take our place so 
we can come home to take a MUCH NEEDED FURLOUGH.  It has been 7 years since our 
last furlough, so please pray that all will go well as we are now preparing to leave Italy on 
June 20th.     
 
When we arrive in the States, we will be having some much needed dental work done as 
well as me having my heart check-up. 
 
Please make note of this: beginning June 1 all mail must be sent to the following address in 
the States.  
     
Randall Jordan     States Side phone numbers: 
130 Bryant Road     After June 20th 
Pelzer, SC 29669     (864) 561-4734 or (864) 387-7064 
   
Email addresses: 
Randall:     Linda: 
randallj@tiscalinet.it   lindajordan941@gmail.com 
or      or 
randallj33443@gmail.com    jordanlinda2010@hotmail.com 
 
God Bless and please keep us in your prayers as we make all the preparations to return to 
the states. 
 
In Christ, 
Bro. Randall & Sis. Linda 
 

	


